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Allowing people in the throes of addiction to continue their downward spiral is not 

compassion. Allowing public use of dangerous use drugs is not compassion. Our 

public safety networks are over stretched as it is. You have had 3 years to provide 

drug treatment but have barely set up any mechanism to do that. Please fix this now.  


